From: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 8:08 PM EST
To: Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us>
Subject: Meetings in Arlington

Hi, Christina.

You asked about meetings we’ve had with stakeholders in Arlington. As you know, we’ve just started our outreach. We're focused on
listening and learning, and we’re excited about growing our participation here. Here are a few things we’ve done to date:

Our head of community engagement, Alice Shobe, met Dr. Murphy at Arlington Public Schools and toured Arlington Tech. We have
reached out to all the members of the Arlington County School Board and are looking forward to our meetings with them.

We’ve met with non-profit organizations in Arlington. For example, Alice Shobe met with more than 55 non-profit organizations at a
meeting hosted at WETA-TV and convened by the Arlington Chamber. Each representative spoke about their work and the
opportunities they see for making a difference in Arlington. We are participating in a discussion hosted by the Arlington Community
Foundation on shared prosperity. We’ve recently met with organizations we have invested in, like Rosie Riveters and STEM for her,
to learn about their plans and how we can collaborate further.

We have existing education and workforce partnerships in the region, and we’ve had the opportunity to meet additional stakeholders
this year. For example, Ardine Williams, Vice-President Worldwide Operations HR, met with Alexandria/Arlington Regional Workforce
Council.

We met with the board of the Crystal City Business Improvement District (BID). The BID also convened a meeting of their members
and other future neighbors where our Vice-President of Global Real Estate, John Schoettler, discussed our plans for our Arlington
HQ and answered questions.

We've joined the Arlington Chamber of Commerce. We presented at the Chamber’s January board meeting and heard members’
perspectives about our new headquarters. As members, we’re also participating in regular committee meetings and events.

We have scheduled introductory meetings with the Presidents of several civic associations.

Amazon team members are excited about getting involved in the community. We will be participating in a volunteer activity hosted by
the Urban Alliance on March 1. We participated in Volunteer Arlington’s MLK Day of Service and are looking forward to our
postponed Barcroft Park clean-up with EcoArlington.

We are sponsoring the Crystal City Crosshairs Garage Races.
Please let us know if you have any questions.

Very best,

Andrea



